
 
Frequently Asked Questions 

 
My child is entering kindergarten this fall. Can he or she register for Soccer 
Nights? 
No, your child does not make the age cut off for the 2010 North Cambridge Soccer Nights. The program 
is for children ages 6‐12 years old. However, your child is still eligible if he or she is 5 years old AND 
entering first grade this fall. 
 

Can my four or five year old still participate at Soccer Nights? 
While your child cannot participate in the Soccer Nights programming and nightly soccer instruction, we 
will have some informal activities on the sidelines. We encourage parents to stay and participate in 
these activities with their children. 
 

Can my child (under six years of age) have a free Soccer Nights t‐shirt? 
No, we have a limited number of t‐shirts intended for registered participants only. You can purchase a t-
shirt for $5, but we cannot give extra shirts away for free. 
 

What time is Soccer Nights? 
Soccer Nights runs weeknights this week from 6‐8:30PM. Registration & check‐in open at 5:30PM 
 

Does my child need to wear soccer cleats? 
Not at all, your child should just wear tennis shoes and comfortable clothes to run around in. 
 

When does registration close for Session 2? 
New participants can register on‐site at Russell Park Field through Wednesday. 
 

Who organizes Soccer Nights? 
Soccer Nights is spearheaded by Vineyard Community Offerings at the Greater Boston Vineyard Church, 
and run in collaboration with the following lead partners: 

 The Cambridge Youth Collaborative 
(comprised of Pentecostal Tabernacle Church,  
CCFC,  
Hope Fellowship Church,  
Cornerstone Church 
Vineyard Christian Fellowship of Greater Boston) 

 Seven Mile Road Church 
 
and sponsoring organizations 

 Federal Management at the Fresh Pond Apartments 

 The City of Cambridge 



 The Cambridge Police Department 

 Area IV Youth Center 

 Gately Youth Center 

 The American Heart Association 

 
My child has snack allergies? Is there an ingredient list for the nightly 
snacks? 
Yes, an ingredient list is printed and available upon request. Copies are located at the check‐in table. 
 

Can I donate to Soccer Nights? 
Yes, all donations are tax deductible and greatly appreciated! Make checks to “Greater Boston Vineyard” 
with Soccer Nights in the memo line. Please give all cash or checks to Sheila or Cara at the check‐in 
table. 
 

Are bathroom facilities available? 
Yes, bathrooms are open to the public (located to the right of the registration tables) from 5:30‐8:30PM 
during Soccer Nights programming. 
 

Where do I pick up my child when Soccer Nights ends? 
Check in with your child’s team coach at 8:30PM to pick up your child for the evening. If you have given 
your child permission to walk, or ride his or her bike home, you must communicate that to registration 
volunteers when you first check‐in at 5:30PM. 
 

If I registered my child for Session 1 is he or she automatically registered 
for Session 2? 
Yes, however, please e‐mail soccernights@bostonvineyard.org to double‐check that your child is 
registered for Session 2. 
 

How can I learn more about Soccer Nights? 
Visit www.vineyardcommunityofferings.org, or soccernights.org or take a Soccer Nights brochure home 
with you. Copies are available at the check‐in table. 

http://www.vineyardcommunityofferings.org/
http://soccernights.org/

